
 
 
 
CITY OF DORVAL 
 

 

 
APPLICATIONS FOR MINOR EXEMPTION 

TO ZONING BY-LAW RCM-60A-2015 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that at its regular sitting of September 19 20, 2022, the City 
Council will study the recommendation made by the Planning Advisory Committee regarding the 
following minor exemption to Zoning By-law RCM-60A-2015: 
 

Location Exemption 

Lot 1 520 226  
330, Pine Beach Boulevard 

 Increase the maximum fence height along the front and 
rear side setback to 2.13 m 
 

In order to allow the construction of a fence 
 
The council meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on the aforementioned date, in the chapel of the 
‘‘Quatre Vents’’ residence, located at 12 Dahlia Avenue. Any interested person or body may be 
heard by the council by sending an email no later than September 19, 2022, 4 p.m. to 
greffe@ville.dorval.qc.ca 
 
 
GIVEN AT DORVAL, QUEBEC, this August 25, 2022. 
 
(signed) Me Chantale Bilodeau 
City Clerk 
 


